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To whom it may concern,

It is my pleasure to recommend Lyndon Scott to you as a conscientious, organized, and uniquely
talented employee. In his relatively short tenure here at The Institute for Security Technology
Studies, he has cheerfully undertaken a variety of critical and demanding tasks that, in every
instance, furthered the work of our Institute. He continually garnered praise from coworkers and
myself for going beyond what was asked of him.

Mr. Scott’s involvement in the national cybersecurity exercise Livewire entrusted to us by the
White House and the US Department of Homeland Security is the most prominent example of
his talent and hard work. In a seriously limited timeframe and with virtually no supervision,
Lyndon played a crucial role in preparing over 200 cyber attack-related stories to appear
throughout the exercise via a simulated news website. The realism and accuracy of his work

profoundly affected the nature of the event and was one of the most highly-praised aspects of
that endeavor.

In other areas ranging from administrative assistance to audiovisual and computing support,
Lyndon has shown equal intelligence, grace under pressure, and a willingness to cooperate with
others that is extremely rare in any workplace.

If you require any further information, please contact me at either (603) 64
ssnyder@jists.dartmouth.edu.
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